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Dear Ben,

As 1 have said, the amendments are a slight improvement.

They can add the terrace and railings and apply for Retrospective
permission

which is then granted.

T am very concerned about the appearance of rear Elevations to all
buildings

in the area. These are Visible from Streets.

Regards,
Eldred Evans.
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